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The 2015-16 round of 21c funding was small, yet competitive.  There were 6 applications 
requesting approximately $875,000, with approximately $500,000 dollars available for 
distribution 
 
As in past years, there were three parts to the review process. In phase one, each proposal was 
reviewed by five reader/panelists who assigned points and comments to each section of the 
application using criteria that were specified in a scoring guide.  
 
In phase two of the process, proposals were then re-reviewed a second time within the same 
panel.  Panelists were were asked to reanalyze the scores and comments, make decisions on 
each application and set conditions for funding an application, if necessary.  
 
The third and final step of the process was that the Agency of Education (AOE) reviewed the 
panel’s work, compiled results, lightly edited panelist comments, and assured that all 
conditions for funding were met. A brief summary of the final application status follows: 
 
.  

Decision Applicants Sites Score 
Range 

Types Applicants Request 

Fund with 
conditions  

3 12 83-90 Returning; 
New 
 

-Rutland South Supervisory Union 
-Windham Central Supervisory 
Union 
-Two Rivers Supervisory Union 
 

$510,000 

Not fundable 
 

3 6 49-80 Returning; 
New  
 

-Creative Lives Inc. 
-Lyndon Institute 
-Orange East Supervisory Union 
 

$365,000 

Total 
 

6 18 49-90 Returning; 
New 
 

See above $875,000 

 
Contact:  Emanuel Betz, 21c State Coordinator, Emanuel.Betz@state.vt.us  802-479-1396 
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